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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 25th April, 2025 

 

    Last night, was the PTFA AGM and it was so lovely to see so many of 

you there. The support and funding from the PTFA has provided many 

amazing opportunities and resources for our children, that would not be 

possible to fund otherwise. All of the staff hugely appreciate everything 

the PTFA do and we know their events are always a huge hit with our 

children and families. A very special mention should be made to Rebecca, 

who has just stepped down as Chair after the last two years. Her end of 

year report showcased how demanding this voluntary role is and we are 

very grateful for all the time she has given to support our school. 

Gikoro Primary Update 

Some wonderful pictures have arrived today 

from one of our twin schools, Gikoro Primary in 

Kisoro, Uganda. The vegetables we sponsored at 

Harvest time have grown so quickly and the 

Gikoro children will be selling some of the 

produce next week to help pay for a school trip 

to the Mgahinga National Gorilla Park- how 

wonderful! 

 

Tattenhall Bakery 

There has been a delcious small drifting through the corridors over the past two days. After 

learning how to write bread making instructions, Year 2 have produced some delicious 

examples of bread buns and Miss Rodgers made some for the staff too! We may put Chatwins 

out of business!  

 

 

 

55th Birthday Celebrations 

On Wednesday 30th April, we will be opening the 

school to the public from 3.30pm. We are hoping  

local community members and past pupils will visit to 

explore the school 55 years after it was officially 

opened by Lady Plowden.  

 

There will be a short talk at 4pm and 4.30pm to 

revisit pictures and memories of the opening of the 

school in 1970. Visitors will also be able to view a 

gallery of old pictures. In addition, we will show the 

film ‘Our Village, Our Future’, on a continual loop, for 

those who missed it and there will be a slice of 

birthday cake for all who visit! 
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We are very grateful to TADS (Tattenhall Amateur 

Dramatic Society) who have very kindly have donated 

the proceeds of their raffle to school, to be used for 

equipment to develop voice recording, reading and 

dyslexia pens, which will be a very valuable resource 

for the school 

 

Tattenhall Beer Festival have also very kindly 

offered their financial  support to developing our 

outdoor area with some of the proceeds from their 

festival. We are absolutely thrilled that they have 

chosen our school and have some exciting plans… soon 

to be revealed! 

 

Have a lovely weekend – don’t forget it is Father 

Lameck’s special celebration tomorrow. The children have 

made him a wonderful book, filled with very special 

blessings to celebrate 20 years of service in our village.                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM KEY DATES 
 

30th April- Tattenhall Park’s 55th Birthday – School will be open to the public from 3.30pm -6pm 

5th May- School closed for May Bank Holiday 

7th May- Year 3 Liverpool World Museum Trip 

12th- 15th May – Year 6 Statutory Assessment Week (SATS) 

21st May- Sports Day (Reserve Date- 22nd May) 

21st May PTFA 8pm 

23rd May – School closes for Half Term 

 

2nd June- School opens  

3rd June- Year 2 Residential Trip 

16th June Dave Draws Mural project 

17th June- Year 1- Year 5 class photographs 

20th June- Colour Run 

27th June- Year 6 Camp-Over 

16th July- Year 6 Evening Performance 

 17th July- Year 6 afternoon performance and leavers celebration presentation 

· 18th July- School closes for Summer Holidays 
 


